
June 14, 1985

Iris C. Rotberg
7211 Brickyard Road
Potomac, MD 20854

Dear Ms. Rotberg:

I'm delighted to be able to announce that your article, "A New Perspective on
Math and Science Education," which appeared in the June 1984 KAPPAN, has received
a Distinguished Achievement Award from the Educational Press Association of
America. The award was given in the Learned Article category.

I'm grateful to you for your excellent work. I hope that you'll continue to
consider yourself a KAPPAN author.

w1hes,~Robert W. Cole, Jr.
Editor
PHI DELTA KAPPAN
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